
 

 

March 2019 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Earlier this month the School Dental Team distributed postcards to your child/ren’s 
school offering FREE dental treatment available through the Queensland 
Government for all children up to the age of 17. 

We asked you to phone to arrange an appointment to have your child’s teeth 
checked at Innisfail Dental Clinic which is situated at the Innisfail Hospital. 

After handing out over 300 letters to all Schools North of Innisfail to Babinda, 
including High Schools, we have received less than 20 calls.  

This is a great concern as, if this service is not utilised we may lose funding to 
continue offering it.  

The service offers a comprehensive dental examination and follow up treatment 
including x-rays, filling, extractions, cleaning etc  

There are referral pathways for specialised care should it be required.  

Our team consists of caring qualified staff including Orthodontists, Dentists, Dental 
and Oral Health Therapists, Dental Nurses and Administration staff.  

If you would like to use this service please make sure you call to book an 
appointment at your earliest convenience.  We are open during the school holidays. 
The number is 1300 300 850. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child/ren soon. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

School Dental Team Staff 


